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Dear Parents/Carers 

First PTFA Summer Fayre Since 2019! 

Due to Covid we have not had a Summer Fayre since 2019 so this year we have GONE LARGE!  Whilst our new 
PTFA membership is very small (new members always welcome) their passion to make their first summer fayre 
both fun and successful is HUGE. 

Here is just a taster of what they have planned for you and your children to enjoy on Friday: 

• Bouncy Castle 

• Assault Course 

• Wrecking Ball  

• Helter Skelter 

• Games Tent 

• Various Tombolas 

• Sweets and Pocket Money Stand 

We have food and refreshments stands: 

❖ Ice lollies 
❖ Tea/Coffee 
❖ Cakes 
❖ BBQ – hot dogs and burgers 
❖ We also have a licence for a bar and will be selling beer, cider and Pimm’s 

Please do come along and support this event, whilst at the same time having fun with family and friends.  All 
the money raised goes back into the school to support YOUR CHILDREN. 

Looking forward to seeing you on Friday 14 July 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L A de Carteret       

Headteacher        
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